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792nd AEC 1. AEC 129/45, AEC 129/46, and AEC 129/47 - Progress Report

Meeting to the Joint Committee, June Through November 1952
12-19-52
8 The Commissioners briefly discussed with Mr. Mullenbach

the Foreword to the Progress Report to the Joint Committee
(AEC 129/47). Mr. Smyth suggested that the Commissioners mect
Wwith Mr. Mullenbach later in the week to glve him their detailed

comments on the entlire report.

At this point Messrs., Burrows, Mullenbach, Burchard, Stire-

walt, and Southwick left the meeting.
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